
                                                      
 
Rotary District 9213 to Host Rotary District 3232 from India in Historic Friendship Exchange 

 

Kampala, September 6th, 2023 at 7:00pm  — Rotary District 9213, under the esteemed leadership of District 
Governor Edward Kakembo Nsubuga, is thrilled to announce the hosting of Rotary District 3232 from India 
as part of the Rotary Friendship Exchange program. This remarkable international exchange initiative unites 
Rotary members and friends, offering them a unique opportunity to open their hearts and homes to one 
another, transcending boundaries and Rotary affiliations. 

A Celebration of Friendship and Collaboration 

The hosting Rotary club for this momentous event is the Rotary Club of Kiwatule. The grand gathering is set 
to take place at the prestigious Kabira Country Club ballroom, providing a fitting backdrop for this celebration 
of friendship and collaboration. District Governor Aki Ravi Ramon of District 3232 has graciously agreed to 
collaborate with Rotary clubs in District 9213, launching a series of impactful community projects that will 
span across their districts. This partnership symbolizes the unwavering commitment of like-minded 
individuals to serve their communities and make a difference. 

Two Decades of Friendship 

Notably, District Governor Edward and District Governor Ravi share a friendship that spans over two decades. 
This Friendship Exchange serves as a testament to the enduring bonds formed through Rotary. In 
reciprocation, Ugandan Rotarians will embark on a similar Friendship Exchange to India, further 
strengthening these international ties. The 50 visiting Rotarians will have the opportunity to witness and 
partake in various community projects in both Uganda and India. This collaborative approach ensures that 
these projects reach their full potential, benefiting communities on a global scale. 

District 9213 is honoured to play host to 50 distinguished guests from District 3232 in India, including their 
esteemed District Governor, Ravi Ramon. The exchange is scheduled to take place from the 4th to the 7th of 
September 2023. 

We extend a heartfelt invitation to all Rotary members and partners to actively participate in this significant 
event. Come prepared with your project proposals and innovative ideas, as this exchange presents an 
excellent opportunity to forge new friendships and cultivate partnerships that can drive positive change 
within our communities. 

Let us unite under the banner of Rotary to "Connect Your Friendship in the World." Together, we can make 
this exchange a memorable and impactful experience, furthering Rotary's mission of service above self.

About Rotary District 9213:  

Rotary District 9213 is part of Rotary International, a global network of dedicated individuals united in 
their commitment to making positive, lasting change in their communities and the world. With over 120 
Rotary Clubs and 115 Rotaract Clubs, District 9213 serves Northern, mid-Western , Eastern and part of 
central Uganda,  harnessing the power of service to address pressing social issues and create a brighter 
future. 

For media inquiries and further information, please contact: 

Carol Kyazze Kakooza - District Media and PR coordinator for Rotary District 9213 
Phone: 0772523699 
Email: ckyazze@gmail.com  


